
Woodthorne Road South, Tettenhall, Wolverhampton, WV6 8XL  

Telephone number: 01902558544 

School website: www.woodthorneprimary.org/  

 Email address: woodthorneprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk   

Headteacher: Mr T Hinkley 

Dear parents …  
Corona Virus updates 

All updates can be found on 
the school website where 
there is a link to the latest 

advice from the 
government.  

www.woodthorneprimary.org/  

Birthdays 

Belated ‘Happy Birthday’ wishes are winging their 
way to… 

 Hashir 

 Amelia P 

 Riah 

 Ashley 

 Ali 

 Kyra 

 Kaitlyn 

 Raeen 

Happy Birthday to the following children who 
have birthdays coming up soon: 

 Joseph 

Harry 

Nallie 

Prabhjot 

Woodthorne News 

Year 6  

Monday 4th May  

Hi everyone. We’re a couple of weeks into home learning now—how are you all getting 
on? It’s been lovely to see the work that you have been doing. Don’t 

forget to let us know how you’re getting on by contacting us via 
wt.y6homelearning@perryhallmat.co.uk  

This week, we’re showcasing a sample of the fantastic artwork we’ve been sent. 
Missing you all  - Miss Eardly, Miss Laird, Miss Titley and Mrs Marsden. 

Shaun                                              Taylah                                    Kaj 

                      Joe E                                                    Jasmin 

                      Riah                                                     Grace 
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